
Green light to the takeover by the Reworld Media of 

Unify
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On 22 September 2022, the Reworld Media group notified the Autorité of its plan 

to take exclusive control of Unify.

Considering that the transaction is not likely to harm competition, the Autorité 

cleared the transaction without conditions.
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